
 

 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

REGIONAL FORUM AT ANNE ARUNDEL COMMUNITY 
COLLEGE – UPDATE FOR VENUE 

 
AUGUST 13, 2013 

 
 

The Provider Forum scheduled for August 21, 2013 at Anne Arundel Community 

College in Arnold, MD at 8am is now going to be in the Center for Applied Learning 

Technology Building (CALT) Conference Room 100.   

 

Thank you. 

 
 


